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Keir Starmer Visits Port Talbot Amid UK Government’s Bad Deal For Steel 

 
23rd October 2023 

 
 
During a political visit with UK and Wales Labour Leaders, your concerns were raised 
regarding the future of the site for Tata Steel UK.  
 
This was followed by a meeting TV Narendran, Rajesh Nair and Chris Jacques. 
 
During a frank and robust discussion, senior officials raised their concerns around rumours  of 
company plans regarding future job losses within the industry. 
 
The company accepted the trade unions demand for expert analysis to be completed on 
alternative options for a just transition to a sustainable future. 
 
All of the trade unions are working together to ensure that the best outcome possible is 
achieved for our members, jobs, our communities and our industry.  
 
The NTUSCC will keep all members updated as and when information becomes available.  
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 

Alun Davies    Charlotte Brumpton-Childs  Tony Brady 
National Officer, Community  National Officer, GMB  National Officer, Unite 
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